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reply any modified criticism of them suitable to the 
circumstances of your University.

My Committee have in view, in a subsequent 
Session, the enlarging of the scheme towards the institution 
of two further student-teacherships - one to be held from 
an Australian University and one from a University in New 
Zealand.

I may mention that you have already on your 
Staff two gentlemen who worked under my direction in 
University College, Dundee, namely, Professor S. Laird, 
Dean of the School for Teachers, Macdonald College, and 
Associate Professor, Dr. J.P. Day of the Department of 
Economics.

In anticipation of your early reply, 
I am, Dear Sir,

Yours most faithfully,

Executive Officer.

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B., LL.D., 
Principal and Vice Chancellor,

McGill University,MONTREAL.
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